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I love our present voting system! It is so much easier and safer and gives everyone 

an equal opportunity to vote. When I was working in the O.R. I often couldn’t get to 

the polls on time, because of emergency cases. Since mail in voting began, I have 

never missed an election. I am too old to stand in a long line anymore but I will 

always be able to vote by mail. Please vote no on SB 210! 


